Jeff Waldron

This is still garbage. It is a permit to allow pollution from feed and fish feces. Reporting and
monitoring does nothing to prevent the release of fish into a fragile environment. If Washington
state cared about protecting natural resources such as salmon and orca no fish farms would be
allowed. Revising a permit so they can raise native fish is a joke. This is still a dangerous operation
Easier to continue to limit salmon seasons and enforce closures while allowing private enterprises to
utilize public resources to make a buck. Way to go Inslee minons or is that morons



